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In this time of budget challenges, all residents of Oregon need to be paying to 

support basic services such as police and fire departments, transportation...  At a 

time when there is talk of so many cuts, it does not make sense to pass a bill that will 

decrease taxes paid to support state/local services. 

 

My sense is that it is not a sure thing that projects like this can be relied upon to be 

money making for the state.   Please oppose this bill. 


